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Funding and Public-Private Partnerships for Water
Infrastructure Projects: Shearman & Sterling

Counsel Paul Epstein (New York-Project Development & Finance) wrote a two-part article, titled
“Funding and P3s for Water Infrastructure Projects,” that was published by Law360 on October 17-
18.

This two-part series discusses funding and public-private partnerships (P3s) related to U.S. water
infrastructure projects. Part 1 describes the key existing sources of funding available at the federal,
state and local levels. Part 2 discusses the use of P3s in the water sector, followed by an examination
of enhancements proposed by stakeholders to the funding mix, including through the Water
Resources Development Act (WRDA) currently pending before Congress, and the impact of such
enhancements on the P3 market.

Read Part 1 of the article here.
Read Part 2 of the article here.
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The content of this article is intended to provide a general guide to the subject matter. Specialist
advice should be sought about your specific circumstances.
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